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Research Analysis 

 

The engrossed version of SB 774 amends the method to validate the authenticity of the medical 

marijuana patient license to require the authority to make available the twelve-character 

identification number, previously twenty-four characters, and the PDF417 barcode. This 

identification method will be used by dispensaries to verify patient licenses. The measure adds 

that this act will be in force for any new or replacement patient licenses issued after the act's 

effective date.  

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach, House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 774 modifies the medical marijuana patient license by reducing the identification number 

from twenty-four characters to twelve and includes a standard barcode for verification. The 

proposed changes are not anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or 

appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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